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Corvette emblems, anyone? All are younger than C7. Answer key in next edition…don’t google!
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The June Meeting 
 

Maggi D’s Restaurant was the venue for the June 16th GSCC 
meeting. Twenty-four people in 13 Vettes showed up for one of the 
best attended meetings ever. After a great period of fellowship, the 
business meeting was kicked off by Pat. Dave presented his 
Treasurer’s report (about $2300 in the bank after a few bills were 
paid and dues were received) and Pat filled us in on the August 
2nd Car Show to be held at the Camping Connection in Surfside. 
Lots of members will be needed for the Car Show on 8/2, from 
8am-3pm…please put it on your calendar now! A typically great 
meal from Maggi D’s followed and was topped off with his trade-
mark Italian pastry…cannoli’s. Thanks,  for everything, John! 
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